
Tuition Rates During COVID-Related Closures 
 
The following amended tuition policy is intended to keep Nonotuck Community School 
financially stable so that we can continue to function and be a provider for your children 
throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and beyond. Thank you for your continued support and 
investment in our school! 
 
In the event the state’s Department of Public Health deems it necessary to temporarily close a 
classroom or the entire school during the 2020-2021 school year, the following tuition schedule 
will apply. 
 

Length of Closure                    Tuition 

Up to 2 consecutive weeks Full tuition 

3-4 consecutive weeks ⅔ tuition 

5-12 consecutive weeks ⅓ tuition 

After 12 consecutive weeks ⅕ tuition 

 
To parents with more than one child at Nonotuck: If one of your children’s classrooms closes for 
health reasons, any sibling in a different classroom must also stay home during the closure.  
 
Failure to pay tuition in accordance with this policy will result in the loss of your deposit 
and may result in Nonotuck not being able to hold your child’s space at the school. 
 


